
 
 
    Cessna Township   Regular 
 
 
                   June 13, 2022 
 
The board of Cessna Township Trustees opened in regular session on Monday, June 13, 2022 at 7:00 P.M. 
at the township hall with the fiscal officer and all trustees present. The minutes from the previous meeting 
were read along with the presentation of the monthly financial reports. Mr. Hull moved to accept all reports 
as presented. Mr. Vermillion seconded the motion with all voting aye. 
 
Mark Schwemer was present to update the board on zoning in the township. 
 
Mr. Vermillion moved to declare the following items of no value to the township and allow for their 
disposal: (2) window air conditioners 
                (3) outdated fire extinguishers 
Mr. Eibling seconded the motion and all voted aye. 
 
The fiscal officer noted that he had applied for the 2022 MORE grant from the Ohio Township Association 
in the amount of $500 for the purpose of ordering more cemetery mats. The grant has been approved and 
funds should be received soon. 
 
 
The following voucher packets were presented for board approval and payment: 
 
Check#  
4974 OTARMA Service Center $6,069.00 4975 Treasurer of State $  762.00 
4976 Stumps Fire   $  404.80 4977 Craig Eibling  $  869.56 
4978 Bill Hull   $  869.56 4979 Wes Potter  $  665.62 
4980 Mark Schwemer  $  149.53 4981 Chris Vermillion $  854.36 
4982 Ohio Deferred Comp.  $  600.00 4983 OPERS   $1,171.72 
4984 The Kenton Times  $   45.60 4985 Charles Hensel  $  375.00 
4986 Med Mutual   $   56.40 4987 PNC Bank  $  697.83 
4988 Motter Lawn Service  $2,095.00 4989 Ohio Treasurer  $  120.00 
4990 McGuffey Fire   $2,972.83 
  
Mr.Eibling motioned to pay all bills as presented, Mr. Hull seconded with all voting aye. Mr.Hull moved to 
adjourn with Mr.Eibling seconding, all voting aye. Meeting adjourned until the next regular meeting 
scheduled for Monday July 11, 2022 at 7:00 pm. 
 
 
 
 
            
       Wesley J. Potter, Fiscal Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
 


